
  

To Whom It May Concern:                                                                                                                   3rd February 2023 

 

I would like to submit on behalf of my company Tori Peter Group P/L in which I am the director of a written 

submission in support of the Bowdens Silver Project. 

 

Tori Peter Group is a regional Building & Development company that builds residential houses and develops 

land for subdivision. Tori Peter Group also holds properties for investment via long term tenant rentals & 

Luxury Accommodation for short term tourist stays. 

 

Tori Peter Group P/L supports the Bowdens Silver Project as we believe that the project will benefit the 

community in the following ways: 

 

• Directly suppling of  jobs for the regional people increasing the regions standard of living  
• Stimulate the construction of housing by providing homes for the Operations Phase where the 

Employees will be encouraged to reside locally and source accommodation in the local area thus 
generating jobs for regional trades & builders 

• Stimulate the need for Accommodation both long term and short term thus increasing the income 
for regional property investors & accommodation owners 

• Stimulate the regional retail & hospitality sector as the increase in population will produce a need for 
facilities to provide food, drink, clothing, entertainment & transport. 

 

The Bowdens Silver Project will be a major generational investment in the Mid-Western Region. Tori Peter 

Group P/L have hosted the Bowdens Silver Project employees over the last few years, and we look forward 

for this to continue over the years to come. 

Thank you for your attention. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Peter Veleski  

Director 

 

 

 

PO Box 3421, Bangor NSW, 2234 

35A 61-65, Glencoe St Sutherland, NSW 2232 

E: office@ toripetergroup.com.au 


